SERVICE NOTICE
Braun L-919 Lift
WE HAVE FOUND THAT THERE HAVE BEEN SEVERAL
LIFT FAILURES DOCUMENTED WHERE THE LIFT “PENDANT”

NEEDED TO BE REPLACED

IN WORKING WITH BRAUN WE LEARNED THAT THE FAILURE 

WAS DUE MOSTLY TO MOISTURE THAT HAD GOTTEN INSIDE

THE PENDANT AND DUE TO THE NEW ELECTRONICS HAD

CAUSED IT TO “SHORT OUT”

BRAUN IS CURRENTLY WORKING ON THIS AND A MORE

WATERTIGHT PENDANT WILL BE SEEN SOON

IN THE MEANTIME THEY ARE RECOMMENDING A SMALL

BEAD OD SILICONE CAULK AROUND THE OUTER

EDGE WHERE THE ELECTRONIC BORAD MEETS THE

CASE WILL HELP ELMINATE MOISTURE ENTRY

THE OTHER NOTED ITEM WAS TO MAKE SURE THE CABLE IS SECURED TO THE LIFT AT THE POINT WHERE IT PLUGS IN 

SO AS TO MAINTAIN GOOD CONTACT
AS ALWAYS SHOULD YOU HAVE QUESTIONS PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CALL US!

CHITTENANGO   800-962-5768

    HENRIETTA  800-463-3232

                                                    ALBANY 866-867-1100

THANK YOU

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC. 
SN 111905

